
Friday 13th September 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
I have enjoyed spending time in each classroom across school 

this week and seeing the pupils engaged in their learning and 

settling into the routines of their new classes.  Each day,  staff 

chose pupils who have made them proud to go on their Proud 

Cloud and it is always the highlight of my day to go round and 

present our proud stickers and find out the reasons why they 

have earned a place on the Proud Cloud. 

For parents of pupils in Year 6, the portal is now open to apply 

for a place at secondary school and remains open until    

Thursday 31st October 2024. 

Don’t forget to look at our X page to find out 

what different classes have been learning this 

week!  Either search @griffinprimary on X or 

scan the QR code below. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.95% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1KR 

96.58% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6ZM 

97.08% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x4=8    8÷2=4 

4x2=8    8÷4=2 

Reading Corner 

Thank you all for your amazing effort and contribution to 
Roald Dahl Day 2024.  It was a huge success; check X 

(Twitter) for photos. @griffinprimary  

Well done to Poppy in KS2 and Molly and Genevieve in 
KS1 for winning our summer reading scavenger hunt. 

Remember, book bags come back to school each Friday 
and will be sent home again on Monday.  Please        

remember to listen to your children read and sign their 
bookmarks to be in with a chance of winning a prize. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 94.61% 

RCM 95.4% 

RLS 91.4% 

1KR 96.58% 

1CS 91.45% 

2HC 94.91% 

2ZP 93.33% 

3DC 95.56% 

3KH 95.4% 

4JL 94.05% 

4SS 89.66% 

5GL 95.79% 

5TW 93.1% 

6AD 92.78% 

6BA 93.57% 

6ZM 97.08% 

Griffin Tots 

Griffin Tots will start on Thursday 

19th September 2024 at 9am in the 

school hall. 

After-school clubs 

Please see below a list of the after-school clubs        

available during the Autumn Term. 

If your child would like to attend any of them, please 

contact the school office on (01482) 794122 to book 

them a place. 
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Griffin Values 

Each week, we have a focus on one of 

the key characteristics from our       

behaviour and values curriculum. 

Every Friday, one pupil from each class 

receives a certificate for showing that 

characteristic in school. 

Next week’s focus is: 

Communication 


